
 

 

 
PORT OF BENTON 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
September 8, 2022 
 
Media Contact 
Summers Miya, Public Information Officer 
summers@portofbenton.com | 509-375-3060 
 
 
Vintners Village Block Party and Triple Ribbon-Cutting on Thursday 
Community Event to Welcome Three New Businesses 
 
Richland, Wash. – Port of Benton is hosting a community celebration to welcome Corks and Taps, Sister to 
Sister on the Ave. and Wautoma Springs winery to Vintners Village. 
 
The event will be Thursday, Sept. 15, from 3 to 5 p.m. at 236 Port Avenue in Prosser. 
 
Following the ribbon-cutting ceremony, guests are invited to visit the new and established Vintners Village 
businesses, enjoy pizza from an onsite food truck, live music and complimentary face painting. Some 
businesses will be offering specials during the event. 
 
Vintners Village is in the heart of Washington wine country. Learn more at VintnersVillage.com. 
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